
FRESH NEWS 

residents of Martha’s House grow past the 

terrible grips of trafficking and walk in the 

light of Christ. It has been both an humbling 

and sobering experience for us as 

individuals and an agency.  We continue to 

solicit your prayers as ask that you seek the 

Lord in how you might partner with us as we 

continue to be the hands and feet of Christ.  

Dr. Tracy Gibson , LGSW  

Child Abuse 

Prevention 

Month 

The word of God 

says that 

“Children are a 

gift from the Lord; they are a reward from 

him.” As a body of Kingdom people we 

must remember that we are called to fight 

for those that have no voice and advocate 

for them.  In April take a moment to be a 

blessing for our youth by donating, 

volunteering, or praying for an agency 

working to bring healing to our “GIFTS”!!! 

Safe House Donation Request   
 

As always Martha’s House is working 
hard to serve women and children 

victimized by either human trafficking, 
prostitution or domestic violence.  

We are currently requesting donations 
of the following items: 

Computers, Study Bibles, Tissue, 
Gardening Material, Paper Towels, 

and Feminine Hygiene Products 

 
 
 
 

 

Special Note 
FSLR&TP is pleased to welcome our 
new Director of Development to the 

family, Ms. Miriam Becker. Miriam has 
hit the ground running and comes to 
the ministry with great experience.    
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Martha’s House Update 
Martha’s House is proud to announce that one of our lovely residents was water  
baptized this past month and she has moved forward in joining a local church. We 
also welcomed our new House Manager, Pastor Donna Brown to Martha’s House 
and we look forward to doing a FSLR&TP spotlight on her in our April issue.   

Executive Director’s Note 

Greetings Everyone!!! Thank you as 

always for your prayers and support. 

FSLR&TP has had a great month and 

seen great outcomes from our 

faithfulness in walking with the women 

we serve. We believe that more than 

ever the Lord has assigned our hands 

to working with women and helping them overcome the 

traumas of life. In the last month we have witnessed 

several clients receive breakthroughs in counseling and 

begin to live past their traumas. We have witnessed the 

FSLR&TP’s Spotlight   
Restoration Church (Madison, 5-Points, South HSV) 
Restoration Church is a committed donor to the 
mission of FSLR&TP. We are honored that they have 
joined in the fight to bring restoration to women 
escaping human trafficking, domestic violence and 
prostitution through their monthly support of Martha’s 
House. The mission of Restoration Church is to 
provide a place where everyone can experience new 
beginnings and receive hope for the future. Their 
vision is to be living vessels of faith, hope, and love 
with in their community. They are a family faithfully 

serving God by ministering to all of mankind on behalf of God, and changing the  
world by bringing people to an understanding of the true redemptive work of 
Christ. Restoration Church is a powerful teaching, evangelizing, loving church 
making a positive impact in Madison, Huntsville, Alabama and beyond. We are 
humbled to be in Kingdom partnership with Restoration Church.               
Website: www.r4sq.org 
(Pastors Huey and Ruth Hudson Pictured) 


